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Upcoming Church Events 

TODAY Christian Education Meeting 11:15 am 

TODAY -
June 5 

Faith & Membership Exploration Class  - 
Meet on Sunday’s 

11:30 am-
12:30 pm 

April 25 Women’s Weight Loss Group 6:30 pm 

April 26 BLOOD DRIVE 2-7 pm 

 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

April 27 Elders Meeting at Dublin Diner 6:00 am 

April 28 Pastoral Care Team Meeting 10:00 am 

May 3 Worship Commission Meeting 6:30 pm 

 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

May 7 Ladies Painting Party Night 7:00 pm 

May 8 Intergenerational Service Trip to RIPPLE 2-7 pm 

May 11 Leadership Board Meeting 7:00 pm 

May 12 Sr. Fellowship Luncheon for (70+) 11:30 am 

Youth Events 

April 24 Matt Reiss Sunday School Class Sr. High 10:15 am 

May 4 
Jr. & Sr. High Youth Night 

7:00 pm 

May 8 
Intergenerational Service Tip to RIPPLE 

2:00-
7:00pm 

May 15 
Quench - Sr. High Youth Disc Golf & Rita’s 

11:30- 

4:30 pm 

Weight Loss Accountability Group  

for Women! 
 

                   Monday’s at 6:30 pm any women 

interested in joining the Free Weight Loss 

Accountability Group here at Deep Run East in the 

Kids Café Area can come on out and invite interested 

friends in the community! We will meet to share 

fitness and health goals and be accountable to one 

another on our path of better health. For more 

information or questions, contact Missy Camilleri. 

2016 Ministry Volunteer Forms   
Extra forms are in the mailbox foyer area. There are 

several ways you can get involved and use your God-

given gifts at Deep Run East. If you would like to 

volunteer, or nominate someone, please fill out the 

bottom of the form and return it to the box in the 

mailbox foyer area by TODAY. If you would like to 

know more about what is involved in one or more of 

the volunteer opportunities please see one of the 

following Gift Discernment Committee members, 

Phyllis Nyce, Lois Rice, Eric Rice, Chris Detweiler. 

Intergenerational Service TRIP to RIPPLE 

 

 

 

On Sunday, May 8th, we will be taking a group to help 

prepare and serve a meal for the Ripple congregation in 

Allentown.  (Our youth have connected with Ripple 

numerous times, most recently traveling with their 

youth group to Convention this summer) We will 

depart from church at 2:00 pm, help to serve a meal for 

the Ripple Congregation, and then return to church by 

7:00 pm. This is a great opportunity for us to serve and 

fellowship together with brothers and sisters in Christ. 

We would like to have a group of 12 for this activity. 

For more information and to sign up, please see the 

table in the mailbox foyer. 

RED CROSS SUMMER BLOOD DRIVE 

TUESDAY April 26th   

2PM TO 7PM 

Sign up at www.redcrossblood.org  

Ladies Painting Night with Fiddlestix  

mobile studio. May 7th at 7:00 PM.  

Cost is $35.00. See flyers in foyer areas.  

RSVP to Beth Davco by May 2nd.  

Bring your mom, daughter and/or friend! 

MAMA TEAM -  Alfa Y Omega Orphanage 
 

There are posters in the coffee area with pictures of the 

children from Alfa Y Omega Orphanage. We invite you 

to look at these pictures of some very precious children. 

                                                  February MAMA Team 

http://www.redcrossblood.org


If you would like to provide a floral 

arrangement to share with us on a Sunday 

morning, please sign your name for the 

Sunday of your choice. The flower calendar  

can be found in the mailbox foyer area.  

The Family Corner 

 

“Children should learn from an early age to admit they 

were wrong.  They should learn to feel comfortable 

saying, “I’m sorry,” “I was the one who turned the 

television on without asking,” or , “I  grabbed the toy 

from my sister.”  The humility that comes from taking 

personal responsibility in these ways in the early years 

lays the foundation for strong character development.” 
 

Raising Kids Who Hunger for God   

by Benny and Sheree Phillips 

APRIL 
24 Rachel Myers 
25 Elizabeth Rush 
      Daniel Nagel 
26 Justin Overholt 
28 Lisa Leatherman 
29 Eric J. Myers 
      Michael Gemmell 

 

The Video Projection team is looking for    

a  few people to join the team. Will train! 

Please see Glen Leatherman if interested. 

BIRTHDAYS  

 

 

 

 

VBS week June 20-24, 2016 
Register online now! 

Save your large Appliance Boxes. Collecting any large 

pieces of cardboard 4 ft. square or larger. You can 

place them in the VBS closet in the Kids Café area. 

Thank you for your help!              The VBS Committee 

MAY 
1 Donald Rice 
2 Tyler Rice 
6 Scott Leatherman 
 

                SR. Fellowship Luncheon (70+) 
 

Guest Speaker, John D. Hollenbach 

May 12th  - 11: 30 AM 

RSVP due May 1st  

Wilderness Camp 
 

Spruce Lake Wilderness Camp information: 

DRE Parents, you can register your child online for 

Wilderness Camp this summer. The Christian 

Education Commission will again give $100.00 to 

help pay for each child to attend Spruce Lake 

Wilderness Camp.  Spruce Lake will match that 

$100.00 with $50.00.Vouchers are limited and will be 

first come first serve.  

Contact Kathy Myers for  more information.  

For more details visit www.sprucelake.org 

DRE Custodian Update! 

We welcome Terri Nyce as our new DRE 

Custodian. She will begin the part-time 

position sometime the beginning of May.  

Happy 55th Anniversary  

Paul & Arlene Miller 

April 15th  

 

 

 

 

Happy 45th Anniversary  

Garry & Rhoda Detweiler 

April 24th  

Thank you to Deep Run East for your congregation’s 

recent gift to Mennonite Church USA’s Executive 

Board (for congregational services and coordination). 

These funds help support the Executive Board’s staff in 

carrying out the seven priorities of the Purposeful Plan. 

We are grateful for this expression of your commitment 

The Pastoral Congregational Relations Committee 

(PCRC) is available anytime to listen to the 

congregation. If you have a affirmation or concern 

regarding the pastoral team that you want to share 

please contact one of the committee members. 
 

Delores & Don Nice, Phyliss & Phil Nyce,  

Sharon Rice, Eva & Kermit Yoder 

We are pleased to announce the birth of our 

7th grandchild and second grandson! Jack 

Ryan Curry was born to Rebecca and Dennis 

Curry on April 14.  We thank God for this 

blessed miracle! Nancy and Jack Rice  


